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In This Issue: 

Because this edition of our newsletter will be the final 
one for this academic year (which ends on June 30, 
2019), I wanted to highlight a valuable resource for you 
to consult and also talk about where we’ve been as a  
program this year and where we hope to go next year.   
Read more... 

From Our District and University Partners 

Each quarter, we’ll bring you news from our university and/or local school district  
partners. Click here to read more about the latest from the following partners… 

 

From Our Students Hello Everyone,  

I hope that you are having a wonderful month of April and that 
you had a relaxing spring break! I wanted to briefly update 
everyone with what the Teachers’ Club has been doing. At our 
last meeting, we discussed the following questions: How can a 
teacher make their learning environment a positive experience 
for all students? What are some ways to calm a child who 
needs extra patience and care down? We had a very insightful 
discussion regarding these questions, and I feel that everyone 
learned a lot from attending that meeting. As a reminder, we 
meet from 1:30-3 p.m. in ARTB 305 every third Wednesday of 

the month, and we would all love to have you join us! On April 7th, the Teachers’ 
Club attended the annual Walk for Kids in Los Angeles, and we had a blast! They had 
a large wooden Jenga game, lots of vendors, free food, and a bunch of other activities. 
We are excited to attend next year! Also, we plan on having a bonfire/potluck for the 
club later in the month, or early May, so if you haven't been to a club meeting, but are 
interested in attending, please let me know. 

Have a great rest of the semester! 

--Jordan Dauer, Teachers’ Club President 
jordanxdauerr@gmail.com 

Quote for the Quarter 

“Teaching is not a lost art, but the regard for it is a lost tradition.” -Jacques Barzun 

TEACH El Camino Program 

COME JOIN US! 

Phone: (310) 660-3593, x3563 

Email:  TEACH@elcamino.edu  

Website:  http://www.elcamino.edu/academics/behavioralsocial/teach-elcamino/ 

Location:  Art & Behavioral Science Building (ARTB), Room 340B 

This newsletter is produced in January, April, July, and October every year.   
Special thanks to Clara Becka for her assistance with formatting. 

As I continue my series on career path-
ways, I want to spend some time on mid-
dle/high school teaching.  Prospective 
middle school teachers can follow one of 
two educational pathways.  They may 
either satisfy the requirements for becom-
ing an elementary school teacher (please 
see the October 2018 edition of our news-

letter) and pass the California Subject Exam for Teachers 
(CSET) in their subject or earn a Subject Matter Authoriza-
tion in their field by taking additional units OR they can 
meet the requirements for becoming a high school 
teacher that I highlight below. Read more... 

Counselor’s Corner 

http://www.elcamino.edu/academics/behavioralsocial/teach-elcamino/newsletters/TEACH_April2019_v1i3_1PC.pdf
http://www.elcamino.edu/academics/behavioralsocial/teach-elcamino/newsletters/TEACH_April2019_v1i3_3DUP.pdf
mailto:jordanxdauerr@gmail.com
mailto:TEACH@elcamino.edu
http://www.elcamino.edu/academics/behavioralsocial/teach-elcamino/index.aspx
http://www.elcamino.edu//academics/behavioralsocial/teach-elcamino/newsletters/TEACH_April2019_v1i3_2CC.pdf

